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EMPLOYEE RESIGNS AFTER INVESTIGATION FINDS POLICY 

VIOLATIONS FOR ENGAGING IN OUTSIDE EMPLOYMENT WHILE 

ON MEDICAL LEAVE OF ABSENCE 

Activity Date: March 7, 2025 

Date Posted: March 26, 2025 

Case Number: 22-0353-I 

Web Summary: OIG-WS-2025-322 

 

An Amtrak lead service attendant based in Los Angeles, California, resigned from her 

position on March 7, 2025, in lieu of an administrative hearing. Our investigation found 

that the former employee violated company policies by engaging in outside 

employment while on a medical leave of absence and continuing to receive Railroad 

Retirement Board (RRB) sickness and supplemental sickness benefits during that time, 

and by making false representations in support of her RRB and unemployment 

insurance claims. The former employee is not eligible for rehire. 

 


